
Grade 5 Tree planting 








What a day at the Spring Creek Ridge!
On Wednesday year 5 students joined parents, Torquay Landcare Members, Graeme Stockton and Surf Coast Shire representatives for a day of positive

environmental action. It was a stunning spring day and the enthusiasm of everyone involved was a true joy to be a part of. The chatter of the kids and volunteers
as they busily planted over 300 plants was wonderful to hear as they joined the sounds of insects, frogs and singing birds. 

The day was part of a successful grant application by Bellbrae Primary and Surf Coast Energy Group (SCEG) aiming to restore biodiversity along the Spring
Creek valley ridgeline and improve community access and active transport links between Jan Juc and Bellbrae.



The day was funded by Patagonia and the Surf Coast Shire Council and made possible by passionate parent volunteers and members of SCEG and Torquay

Landcare. 



A big thankyou to everyone who gave their time to give Bellbrae Students such a great experience; Shauna, Graeme, Georgina, Kath, Brett, Bron, Jayne, Nick,
Liz, Loy, Lesley, Ky, Calem, Bruce and Sean. 



Lachlan Hurrell
































































Before 5A Planting After 5A Planting

Grade 1's from an outdoor after school program Natur.ed also helped out.


